
 

If you require this information in any other format, please contact the school office.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Friday 28th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
A reminder that Sports Day starts at 9.00am on Monday (weather permitting). 
 
Please ensure that all children come to school in their uniform and bring their P.E. kit with them. 
The weather forecast is uncertain for Monday. Please ensure that your child is wearing suncream 
and brings a sun hat, waterproof coat and a water bottle with them. Children also need to bring a 
cushion to sit on. Please ensure that this is in a labelled plastic bag. 
 
In the event of warm, sunny weather it is also strongly recommended that spectators bring sun 
protection and plenty of fluids.                                                                                                    
   
Please remember that camera phones are strictly prohibited.                                                          
Parents are asked to spectate from the area designated at the side and not to cross the lanes to the 
children or stand at the finish line.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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